Dear Associations

Please find attached documentation relating to the changes we are recommending for the Rocket Foods New Zealand Rowing Championships. 

To recap, this is the result of several meetings with a domestic committee working group, zoom meetings with Associations and clubs, and the October Whole of Sport Forum.   The changes are endorsed by our elite squad and Association representatives on the working group.   We all agree that change needs to happen, and all agree that we will not get everything right, but it’s important to make a start.   

A de-brief will occur following the 2021 regatta should these changes be ratified.

Please be in touch if you need clarification on anything.

From members of the working group.

Jock Macintosh
Alex Meates
Mat Jensen
Natalie Matheson
Sonya Walker
